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“Summer Vacation Notice and Fee Payment Reminder”
Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Sur!

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for Summer Vacation from
05-06-2025 (Thursday) and will reopen on 30-07-2025 (Wednesday).

We encourage all students to make the most of their vacation by engaging in productive
academic revision, developing essential life skills, and enjoying quality time with family.
Kindly note that it is mandatory to clear the school fees up to the month of July 2025
before the reopening of the second session of the academic year. This will help ensure a
smooth continuation of academic activities. Please be informed that a late fine will be
applicable for payments made after the due date.

We wish all our students a safe, happy, and enriching summer vacation!

Warm regards,

<
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Principal




